All year 12 students taking Mathematics will be set an algebra test in the second week back. It will be based on GCSE skills that are essential at A-level. To help you prepare for this, you have a Mymaths account on the Beverley Grammar School system with tasks to complete. We would recommend you complete the tasks to ensure that you are prepared for the test. Achieving 70% or better on the test is the required standard. Students achieving between 45% and 69% will need to attend mathematics support. If a student achieves less than 45% they will need to discuss their result with the Head of Department.
Students previously at Beverley Grammar School can use their old account login and password. All other students have new accounts. If you did not receive a letter on Induction Day with the details, please email r.field@beverleygrammar.co.uk to receive your login details.
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